
 
 

 

31st August 2020 
 
BSE Limited     
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Clarification on Price Movement  
 
We refer to your email bearing No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2020-2021 / 2568 dated 31st August 2020 seeking 
clarification on the price movement in the recent past.  
 
We wish to state that the Company has submitted to Stock Exchange, information from time to time, which 
is required under the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements), 2015 and in our opinion currently, there is no undisclosed information / announcement. 
 
Request you to take the same on records. 
 
Thanking you,  
For Saint-Gobain Sekurit India Limited  

       
Rukmini Subramanian  
Company Secretary  
 


